
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been using mixed materials and media this 
week whilst thinking about nature and shapes in art. The 
children have been looking at the work of Matisse and 
Georgia O’Keeffe and trying to replicate the artist’s 
styles in their individual clay and drawing creations. The 
children had great fun on Tuesday when they made 
their own spiral snail pictures inspired by a real snail 
that they found outside in the garden!  

 

Please may we remind you to be considerate when 
parking in the local area and to be mindful of the 
space emergency vehicles may need to get through 
when double parking on the roads surrounding pre-
school.  

 

A reminder that we will be hosting three coffee morn-
ings on Monday 22nd May, Wednesday 7th June 
and Monday 26th June. Please join us for a warm 

drink and a chat after 
drop off at 8.45-9.45am. 
Please bring your own cup 
with a lid so we can fill it with 
tea or coffee for you. We 
hope you’ll be able to make 
one or all of these dates. 

 

Have a lovely week, 

 

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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